
 

 

 

 

          

          LOCAL 25 INFORMATION MEETING  

      DECEMBER 15th at 5:30PM 

      RSVP: gilles.frenette@unifor25.com 

 

Local 25 will be hosting a general online information meeting on December 15th 

starting at 5:30pm via WebEx. Please RSVP to gilles.frenette@unifor25.com by 

December 10th to be provided the access link. 

The meeting will be for local 25 membership and only registered participants will 

be permitted into the meeting. To assist in maintaining participants privacy, we 

request you do not use a company device and refrain from logging in while on 

their intranet when participating in the meeting.  

If you have any questions please contact justin.connolly@unifor25.com 

Thank you, hopefully we will see you on the 15th 




